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Chairperson,
 
We reside at , Carcalgong and are approximately 4 Km from the proposed
 wind farm.
 
We have been permanent residents of Arrons Pass Road since 2000, during which time we
 have had numerous problems with the narrowness of the road in sections and blind bends
 on the road leading to hazardous driving conditions from time to time.
 
With the advent of construction of the proposed wind farm, my wife and I are in full
 support of the upgrading of the road included in this proposal. This will ensure safer
 driving conditions and improved
access for heavy vehicles
 
Regards,
 
Diane & David Groves
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